
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: September 8, 2025 

TO: Human Services Commission Members 

FROM:  Ruth Blaw, Human Services 
Manager 

 
SUBJECT: 2025 Review of the 2027-2028 Funding Cycle 

 
Human Services staff will provide the commission with an overview of the upcoming funding 
cycle including meeting schedule, funding application dates and Commission responsibilities 
and tasks. 
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